
HENRY COUNTY COMMISSION 

SPECIAL CALLED MEETING 

JUNE 20, 2023 

1:00 P.M. 

 

The Henry County Commission held a Special Called Meeting Tuesday, June 20, 2023 at 

1:00 p.m.  The following members were in attendance:  Chairman David Money, and 

Commissioners Benton Beasley, John Ralph Saunders, Jason Hudspeth, Henry Grimsley 

and Gregory Reynolds.   Also present were Ronnie Dollar, Dawn Shirley, Chris 

Champion, Chad Granberry, Sheriff Blakenship and Spence Danzey. 

 

Chairman Money asked Chris Champion to begin the meeting with the Henry County 

Road Analysis.  Chris provided Wiregrass county road comparisons, County paved road 

inventory, cost of transition from paved to dirt with 2 options of crush run surface and 

sand surface, 2023 recommendations and pros and cons to options. 

 

Chris asked for feedback from the commission regarding 2023 recommendations for 

County Rd 69 a sand application and County Rd 235 a crush run application. The 

commission is good with Chris moving forward with the recommendations.  

 

Discussion was made regarding the county getting out of new driveway installations. It 

will be a procedure to begin to look at and may be presented to the Commission at a 

future date.  

 

With no further business, meeting adjourned at 2:40 P.M. 

 


